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Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
This year we have entered the school football league; this will give the girls opportunities to 
play competitive games across the school year. The fixtures are held on different dates after 
school. Please note your child may not be involved in every league game. 
 
The first fixture of the year is held on the 19th of November against St George’s. The team will 
play one 30 minute match which will kick off at 3.30pm. This game is being hosted at Hamstel 
School as neither us or St Georges have a pitch to play on.  
  
 As teachers, we are not allowed to transport pupils in our own cars and to help with costs of 
taxi’s, I am asking if parents of girls in the squad might be able to assist and help transport the 
team to the venue. This will also allow Sacred Heart staff attending to have their own cars at 
the venue, so they do not need to walk back to Sacred Heart afterwards. 
  
Please let yourself known to me if you would be able to assist in transporting pupils to the 
venue. Pupils in the squad will need to be picked up from school at 3.00pm. The team will meet 
in Hamstel’s car park, please note parking may be limited in the car park until Hamstel teachers 
leave for the day. 
  

Parents/carers are welcome to come watch and support the girls. 
  

For your child to participate in the event, consent must be given online through school 
money. If you have any difficulties with this then please speak to the school office. 

  
Your child will need 

• Water bottles to keep fluids up 

• Football boots & shin pads.  

• Will receive school football kit before we leave 

• Warm and waterproof clothing for poor weather 

  
Kind Regards, 
Mr Jarvis 
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